
From: dmacmillan9@comcast.net
To: LRO
Cc: Rep Clem; Rep.TinaKotek@state.or.us; Sen.PeterCourtney@state.or.us
Subject: No on HB 2456
Date: Monday, May 13, 2019 10:17:22 AM

Please vote NO on HB 2456.
It would chip away at Oregon's historic land-use laws that have served Oregon well for many
decades.
Please don't let that happen!
Thank you,
David MacMillan
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